

	<p>Intermediate/Junior Tournaments 3rd September. Director Sam Ward and Catering by Mindy's Team.</p> <p>10A Main Centre Teams. 28-29th October. This is the first time we will be hosting this event. Bridget to check with Karen at the Hutt Club as to finer details etc. Maureen to arrange a Tournament Director</p>	Bridget Maureen
11	IT. Nothing to report	
12	<p>PR and Marketing Simon has contacted Tony Sutich from the Wellington Regional Committee regarding the proposed advertising for Bridge Lessons. In principle the WRC will be paying a significant portion of the cost of advertising if all clubs in the region are on board with the concept. Further decisions will be made at the WRC Clubs meeting on 15th October.</p>	
13	<p>Property; Plumber quote received from Natoli Plumbing and Drainage for upgrading the overflow of the South-east corner of the building. Kevin suggests we have an overflow facility on the overflow systems to ensure all the water will be directed away from the interior guttering.</p> <p>Electrician quote is pending. Window repairs are due to be done.</p>	Bridget
14	Interclub nothing to report	
15	<p>General Business.</p> <p>AGM. Date has been set at Friday 13th October. Any remits are due 12th September. Brad suggests to incentivise the Direct Debits/ pre-paid Ticket book options that the Table money be increased to \$8.00 for Cash payments only and remain at \$7.00 for Direct Debits/ Prepaid Ticket. Committee will look at formalising this at the AGM. We need to promote the use of Direct Debits. Kevin suggested that the forms be printed on PINK paper. Other remits to be proposed by the Committee.</p> <p>The committee will propose that "Country Membership" be removed. Currently we have no registered Country Members. The option of "Associate" Member will remain.</p> <p>The committee will propose that the date of the AGM to be changed from "in October" to in October or November.</p> <p>Brad to write up for formalising at the next meeting.</p> <p>Saturday Bridge. Karori Bridge are to an end their Saturday Afternoon Social Bridge - Bridge to check with Vivienne as to when they are stopping and discuss the idea that we run a session on Saturday Afternoons whilst they are not.</p> <p>Programme Book. Jenny has done a mock-up of next year's book.</p> <p>PR and Marketing – need to look at advertising for the Programme Book for 2018.</p>	Brad Bridget Simon
16	Complaints Sub-Committee. Nil formal complaints	
	<p>Meeting closed 7.22pm</p> <p>Next meeting Monday 11th September 2017</p>	

Action Items from previous minutes

1	History past Presidents/notable members	Bruce Ivamy